
 

HKGSSU 20-015/GI 

16 June 2020 

 

TO: All BSP Agents 

SUBJ: Temporary Relocation of Check-in Counter 
 

 

Please be informed that Check-in Counter at Hong Kong International Airport will 

be temporarily changed to F aisle Counter F15-F18 from 19 June 2020 to 28 June 

2020. 

 

**Ticketing Counter Remain at G Aisle (NO CHANGE) 

 

 

 

  Thank you for your kind attention. 
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